
TOWNSHIP OF MANSFIELD 

Green Team Minutes 

The December 14, 2017 Green Team meeting was cancelled. 

The January 11, 2018 Green Team meeting was held at the Mansfield Township Municipal Building,  

100 Port Murray Road, Port Murray, N.J. 

PRESENT   :  Connie Andershonis, Robert Jewell and JoAnn Fascenelli 

ABSENT     :  Heather Hamilton, Dawn Smith and Michael Misertino 

Mrs. Fascenelli advised that Mr. Misertino is the 2018 Green Team liaison.   

Town-Wide Yard Sale:  The town-wide yard sale is scheduled for April 27, 28, 29, 2018. 

Reusable Bag Education Program:  Cloth bags are available at the Municipal Building. 

Carbon Footprint:  Mrs. Andershonis and Mr. Proefrock will continue to input information for the 

carbon footprint.   

Community Asset Mapping:  This is an ongoing project.  Mrs. Andershonis will request that Mrs. Smith 

be added to the program.  Once Mrs. Smith is added she will be able to edit the map. 

NJ Direct Install:  Mrs. Fascenelli stated that LED lighting has been installed in the Municipal, 

Department of Public Works and Recreation buildings.  The municipal parking lot was also upgraded to 

LED lights.  The A/C unit at the Department of Public Works has been replaced.  The Township is in the 

process of working out some details regarding the boiler for the municipal building. 

The township has not received word regarding the $10,000. Sustainable Jersey Grant that was submitted 

in October 2017.  This grant is to offset the cost of the boiler and A/C unit. 

Mrs. Fascenelli announced that the deadline to submit an application for the Sustainable Jersey Small 

Grant is Wednesday, February 28, 2018.  Mrs. Fascenelli may look into a grant to offset the cost of a 

kiosk.    

Mrs. Andershonis reviewed the action items for recertification with the Green Team members.  At this 

time the Green Team is doing well on points for recertification.  A total of 150 points are required and 

the Green Team will submit approximately 180 to 190 points. 

Next Green Team meeting is scheduled for February 8, 2018 at 6:30 pm at the Municipal Building. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

JoAnn Fascenelli   


